
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming School Fun Run Fundraiser, scheduled for [Date] at 

[Time]. This event promises to be a fun-filled day for our students, families, and community! 

The Fun Run will take place on our school grounds, and students will have a chance to 

participate in various running courses while raising funds to support our school programs. This is 

an excellent opportunity for our students to be active, promote teamwork, and contribute to a 

great cause! 

Here's how you can help: 

• Encourage your child to collect pledges from family and friends. 

• Volunteer to help on the event day. 

• Join us for the run and cheer on our students! 

For more information and to register your child, please visit our website at [Website URL] or 

contact the school office at [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a successful Fun Run! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


